
‘   But if we hope for what we do 

not yet have, we wait for it           

patiently. ’  

Romans 8:25 

Highlights of the week 
 

 There has been some exciting learning through school this week: Elm Class have 
been building some impressive bridges in DT and Maple Class have explored Mars 
through a virtual reality experience! 

 Stay and Play is back! We had lots of little visitors yesterday who enjoyed a Chinese 
New Year themed session with Mrs Potter. 

 The class with the best attendance this week is Oak class, but all classes had superb 
attendance with an average of  98% across the school. 



Celebration of Music Concert 

This event works best if there is a large group – we     
really need some more pupils to join the choir from 
Years 2-6! We have a vocal coach coming into school 
next    Wednesday to work with the group. Following 
that, some pupils will go to the recording studio to record 
the backing track. If you think your child may like to be 
involved, please email either me or Mrs Adams. It is a 
great experience to perform on the stage at the       
Blackpool Opera House! 

Arrival at School 

Drop-off time is 8:50-9:00 am. We have 
had some parents arriving early which 
means we have a number of children   
running around the drive until the gate is 
opened at 8:50 am. 

It is also important that all pupils arrive in 
school by 9:00 am. 

Dates for your diary: 

Monday 31st January—Multi faith week 

Monday 31st January—African Drumming workshops in school 

Monday 7th February—Chinese New Year banquet (payment to be made via ParentPay) 

Monday 7th February—Dance Competition—Blackpool Tower Ballroom 

Thursday 10th February—Planetarium experience in school 

Friday 11th February—School closes for half term (3:30pm) 

Monday 21st February— School opens  

Wednesday 23rd February—Tuesday 2nd March  - Book fair in school 

Thursday 3rd March—World book day (activities in school to be announced) 

Monday 7th March—Celebration of Music Concert  

Friday 1st April—School closes for Easter holiday at 1:30pm 

Tuesday 19th April—School opens 

Young Voices Concert – Manchester 

This event will now be held on Wednesday 25th May. 
We will start rehearsals in the middle of March – day 
to be confirmed. 

Film Night 

After-School Club will be hosting a special 
price film night on Thursday 10th February. 
The cost will be £6 per child from 3:30-6:00 
pm and includes a hot dog and drink. 
Please book on Parent Pay. There will be a 
separate film for younger and older pupils. Laura Sandham School of Dance 

We would like some feedback from parents on 
the dance classes that Miss Gemma delivers. If 
your child attends any classes, please could you 
complete the below form? 

https://forms.office.com/r/wvj7a0KbNP 

Dance Competition 

Final week of rehearsals! Monday and Tuesday 

3:45-5:00 pm and dress rehearsal at the church 

hall, Thursday 1:00-3:20 pm. (Collection from 

church hall unless pupils need to come back to 

school). It would be helpful if all pupils could   

attend on Monday and Tuesday if possible. Can 

we have any outstanding costumes in by     

Monday please? A letter will be sent home next 

week with details for the day of the competition. 

Uniform and Leisurewear Shop  

The uniform shop have set up free delivery to school. 

Please use the following link: https://www.ualonline.uk/

product-category/schoolwear/garstang/fleetwoods-

charity-primary-school/  

https://forms.office.com/r/wvj7a0KbNP
https://www.ualonline.uk/product-category/schoolwear/garstang/fleetwoods-charity-primary-school/
https://www.ualonline.uk/product-category/schoolwear/garstang/fleetwoods-charity-primary-school/
https://www.ualonline.uk/product-category/schoolwear/garstang/fleetwoods-charity-primary-school/






Wednesday 23rd February—Tuesday 2nd March   

Further information to follow 


